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I attended the meeting on 9th February to discuss the emotive City plan for Eckington
Way. So many people did not get the chance to speak.

On behalf of local people I would like to point out that there are now only 2 green fields
left in Beighton. During the Covid pandemic these were the only green spaces available for
people to walk. The green field off Eckington way was used by so many people, it brought
the community together and children even painted stones and brought them together on the
field. This green space is important to the community.

I trust that the planners will change the plan.

Glynis Chapman
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